
S O U T H B U R Y  M A K E R S  S P O T L I G H T

Providing clean label products using only simple, minimal ingredients
Being good stewards of the environment and educating our customers on what we can all
do to help support pollinator survival
The importance of family and community

Little Bee of Connecticut was established in 2014 when Scott and Krista Priore, along with
their young daughter, took up beekeeping as a hobby. 

"Our hobby quickly turned to a passion as we learned about the amazing honeybees, what is
happening on a global scale with their survival, and about the positive attributes of beeswax
and honey which are beneficial to humans," said Krista Priore.  They then embarked on their
R+D journey to develop products not commonly found - "distinctive products from the hive"
- for the home and body.

Their business focuses on:

Little Bee of CT offers a wide rage of handmade goods which are available online and at
several local and regional businesses. 

For more information about this month's maker, or if you are interested in being featured in
an upcoming issue of the Southbury Makers Spotlight, please contact us at
edcsouthburymakers@gmail.com.



Website: littlebeeofct.com






Email: info@littlebeeofct.com





Instagram and Facebook: 
@littlebeeofct
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WHERE TO FIND THEM 

Krista and Scott Priore,  
Little Bee of Connecticut 



The Town of Southbury and Southbury Economic Development Commission do not endorse any individual or business 

and are not responsible or liable for any content, product, goods, or services featured in the Makers Spotlight. 



In Store (Southbury):






Piper & Dune



Chatfield's True Value






